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The cost of living is impacting just about everyone. Schools are 
no different. Our energy bills have increased significantly which 
means, as for many families, cut backs and sacrifices are having 
to be made. 
At this time, we are aiming to purchase a particular scheme of 
phonics books to create a clearer synergy with the phonics 
teaching which happens in school and the books which go 
home (as recommended by ofsted) are crucial to this. We are 
still several thousands of pounds short.  
 
Our PTA are amazing and have and are working on incredible 
and exciting things going forward to help support your children 
and continue to raise very much needed funds. Remember: 
everyone is automatically a member of the PTA, it’s up to you 
how much you want to be involved. 
Therefore, as Head Teacher, I am putting out a polite but                        
urgent request to businesses and individuals who can support 
towards purchasing these books amongst other items for your 
children. Your business can be recognised by the school or                 
anonymity is assured. 
Please contact the PTA, office or the Head Teacher if you feel 
you can help. 
Thank you. 

Message from            

Mr Tomlinson. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our House Captains and Rotakids are on a mission this                            
academic year (and to leave a legacy) to help save energy 
around school. They wish to join forces to shock, inform and 
persuade others to be energy aware and help protect the                        
environment.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care.  
Mr Tomlinson.  
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

Edition No.206 

 

Oh Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other,                 
the world and with our work. Amen 

Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness 
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Click on the hands to take 

you to a video of our school 

take care prayer in sign 

language. 

 
 

 
 

By Noah S Y6  

Click on any 

of the                   

pictures to 

take you to 

our website. 

By Sienna Y6  

I hope you 

two are                 

entering the 

Rotary Art 

Competition! 

Click here for 

details. 
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Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 
(SMSC) & British Values 

 
Next week’s Theme: 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Discuss at home ready for next 

week’s assemblies. 
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Samuel 

passed his 
level 2       

swimming 
badge. Well 

done                   
Samuel we 

are so 
proud of 

you.   

Weather motifs created by children in Mrs Gilbey’s class! 

Emilie 
(Year 4) 

has                 
received 
her Blue 

Peter Silver 
Badge for 

her charity 
work. Very 
proud of 

her.  

Freddie got Beaver 
of the week we are 
very proud of him! 

A taotie is a gluttonous creature in Chinese mythology, which is always hungry no matter how much it eats. This week we 
spent the morning creating our own taotie motifs using a piece-mold technique. We then decorated our taoties using 
bronze and Jade colours.  

This week the children created and                       
interviewed the delicious Mrs Plumb. 
They grilled her on kitchen safety,                     
hygiene and cooking techniques.   
Her answers were scrumptious, she                       
provided lots of food for 
thought and the                               
children really digested and                          
processed the information she                         
provided. Thank you, Mrs Plumb   

UKS2 have                     
started their new 

topic of Earth 
and Space. We 

compared the size 
of the planets 
using different 

objects and 
used footsteps 
to show the                                           

distance that 
the planets 

were away from 
the Sun. Some 

planets ended up 
being the over 70                      
footsteps away!!!!  


